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Wednesday, November 16, 2016  

7:00 pm  
Cartooning 

Presented by Charles Welch 
 

     The November 16
th
 Lemont Artists Guild 

will begin at 7 PM at the Homer Township 

Public Library, 14320 W 151st St, Homer Glen, 

IL. Charles Welch will cover cartoon basics as 

well as talk about creating storylines and 

developing characters. Charles spent his career 

working in advertising and animation. He 

currently teaches adults, teens and children at 

College of DuPage and DuPage art league. He 

invites meeting participants to bring art 

materials to draw along with him during his 

demonstration. 

OUR MEETINGS ARE HELD AT AND 

CO-SPONSORED BY THE:   

Homer Township Public Library 

14320 W 151st St, Homer Glen, IL 
Visit www.homerlibrary.org for directions or 

call 708-301-7908. 
 
 

2016-2017 Upcoming Events for LAG 

 
 

 Month of November: LAG Member Exhibit 

Current LAG Members will exhibit their 

work at Woodridge Public Library-Drop 

off/Pick up and Reception Date/Time TBA 

 Nov. 16-Cartooning presented by Charles 

Welch 

 Dec. 5-Holiday party at Cog Hill 

 Jan. 18-Annual Show and Tell 

 Feb. 15-Pyrography demonstration by Gail 

Diedrichson 

 March 15-Zentangle: Beyond the Basics 

presented by Sue Jacobs 

 April 19-Collage presented by Laura Lein-

Svencner 

 May 17-Photographing Your Artwork by 

Mike Bessler 

 

President’s Notes: 

Hi all!! 

Hope your November is off to great start.  Right 

now, we are showing at the Woodridge Public 

Library.  It is a wonderful exhibit space. We 

will be there the whole month of  

November.  Hope you also will put Mon. Dec. 

5 on your calendar.  That is our annual Holiday 

party. It will be at Cog Hill again in the 

evening.  We will send out more information on 

that.  Our October meeting was 

wonderful.  Artist and gallery curator Sergio 

and his wife Yanina Gomez gave a great talk on 

getting your art career to the next level. I would 

love to share with you about their group 

ArtNxtLevel if you want to know more. 

Looking forward to seeing you at our 

November meeting.  We hope you will 

renew your membership with LAG if you 

haven't done so yet.  Or sign up to become a 

member if you're new to us. Happy 

Thanksgiving to everyone. ..and hey how about 

those World Series 2016 Chicago Cubs! (I'm a 

big fan). Here's to going for your dream and 

achieving it no matter how long it takes! 

Sincerely, 

Liz Popp Connelly 

LAG President  

Notes from the Editor: 

 Information for the LAG newsletter should be 

sent to Betty Kirk by the first of the month  

(630) 257-0565, or bbkirk@sbcglobal.net 

 Our Hostess for the November meeting will 

be Grace Helberg and drinks provided by Gina 

Rende. (Please arrive early to set up.) Thanks 

so much! 

 The October door prize was a Japanese book 

bound journal by Betty Burian Kirk, won by 

Gene Mark. 

October Back of Hall: 

 1
st
: Gene Mark “Botanical Shapes No 1”  

 1
st
:  Betty Burian Kirk “Teeswater Lock 

Boa”  

 2
nd

:  Jack Gildroy “P-38 Supporting 

Corsair Lorrisa”  

http://www.lemontartistsguild.org/
http://www.homerlibrary.org/


 
Alliance of Fine Art (AFA) - The next AFA 

Board meeting will take place at the Westmont 

Public library, 428 N. Cass Ave. Westmont.   

on Thurs. Nov. 10, at 7 pm. If you want to 

come see what the AFA is doing, come on out 

to a meeting! Their website is 

www.allianceoffineart.org  Check out what all 

the other local guilds are doing as well at the 

AFA site! 
 

DON’T FORGET FOR EACH MONTHLY 

MEETING: 

 Your Artwork for the Back of the Hall 

Competition if you’re a LAG Member. 

 Bring donations for the Lemont Food 

Pantry. (Thank you!) 

 Create your own Nametag!! We will 

keep it for you to use at each meeting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meaning of life is to find your gift. 

The purpose of life is to give it away 

 

Teachers make all other professions possible. 

 

Just because you are not making progress as 

fast as you think you should does not mean you 

are not making progress.  

Keep going. 
 

Wrinkles mean you laughed, grey hair means 

you cared, and scars mean you lived! 

 

Do what you feel in your heart to be right, for 

you’ll be criticiaed anyway. 

Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

 

http://www.allianceoffineart.org/

